
From: Soura, Christian
To: Paul Scott <pscott@studentsfirst.org>

Date: 11/14/2013 8:47:13 AM
Subject: RE: Meeting

                Look forward to reading it – thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Paul Scott [mailto:pscott@studentsfirst.org] 

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 8:14 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Meeting
 
Christian:
 
Appreciate sharing time with you yesterday. Thanks for making yourself available. 
 
Please reach out on the Governor's education projects and let us know how we can be supportive. 
 
On this end I will send you the draft language we are giving to Rep. Patrick on teacher/administrator 
evaluations when I have it tomorrow. 
 
Warmest,
Paul

 
--
Paul Scott
Regional Legislative Manager
pscott@studentsfirst.org
5271 Territorial Rd.
Grand Blanc, MI 48439
810-845-3772

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:pscott@studentsfirst.org
mailto:pscott@studentsfirst.org

